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November 21, 2019 
 
Mr. Harry Corkle 
Harry Corkle Construction 
P.O. Box 306 
Walden, CO 80480 
 
Re: Harry Corkle Construction; Corkle Construction Pit #2; Permit No. M-2011-033 
 Request for Final Release Request (SL-02); Weather Delay 
 
Mr. Corkle, 
 
The Division received the final performance and financial warranties release request (SL-02) for 
the Corkle Construction Pit #2, Permit No. M-2011-033, on September 30, 2019. 
 
The Division conducted the required release request inspection on November 5, 2019.  
However, due to the existing weather conditions the Division was unable to issue a decision on 
the release request.  The decision must be postponed until it is feasible for the Division to 
observe the site vegetation without snow cover and determine if reclamation was performed in 
accordance with the approved Reclamation Plan. 
 
The Division will inspect the site as soon as weather conditions allow to evaluate the site 
reclamation, tentatively scheduled for June 2, 2020 or as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 
8124. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   Jared Ebert, DRMS 
     Steve Freese, State Land Board   
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